

10/20/2022 District 7 meeting minutes

Meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm. We opened with the Serenity prayer and introductions were made. We read Concept 10 and Tradition 10, no discussion.

Treasurers Report read by Dennis;

Dennis shared that he received a check from an Eden Prairie group and has deposited that. Will keep copy and of record if they reach out for return. Dennis checked pricing for UPS – much more expensive. Merrifield PO BOX is \$66 compared to our Brainerd PO Box which is \$166. Discussion, Rick motioned to keep as is, Shannon 2nd, all in favor.

Shannon motioned to approve the treasurers report, Jess 2nd, unanimous vote.

***address for AREA stays for now.

Secretaries Report read by Shannon;

Jess motion to approve. Chris 2nd. All in favor.

GSR reports;

Jess- New Hope, Tuesday @ UpFront

Rick- Serenity in the Pines, Fort Ripley

Ken- Isle, Wednesday & Saturday

Bruce- Tuesday, Crosslake

Committee Reports;

Natalie – Literature nothing to report

Corrections – not present

PI & CPC – not present (Bob mentioned in discussion with Mavis about possibly taking positions)

Treatment – Position not filled

Old Business; None.

New Business;

***Jess-Area asking for feedback/stories on the Covid Era

Jess states Area asking for everyone to please encourage more/larger

contributions as the costs are increasing.

Jess mentioned we should be proactive on submitting District 7 reports to Area.

Jess stated she is willing to connect with Bob outside of the meeting to collaborate on what to gather for reports to send to Area.

Jess shared what other districts are doing to get more groups involved.

***Ken asked inf anyone else received a New Era packet. As he received 2- Bob shared that GSO has been far behind, Bob shared that all of the CDC kit is now available as a PDF download.

***Natalie suggested that we write down a plan of action/set glad and discuss every meeting what we have done to promote involvement/activity.

**** Group Discussion****

Agreed as a group that we will share at each District meeting what we are doing at an individual level to get people/groups more active/involved. Stay relevant. Set a goal. More Action.

Bob shared that he did not have a report for Area Fall Assembly. States that he will need to have the GSR reports and a report prepared for the December Area Assembly.

Natalie & Jess suggested that everyone bring a newcomer/sponsee to the next District meeting.

Bob motioned to adjourn @ 8:35 pm. Ended with Responsibility statement.